From: David Newell

Sent: 20 October 2014 11:36

To: 'vertebralsubluxation@gmail.com’
Subject: Rob Sinnot

Dear FVS

I gather that Rob Sinnot is one of your advisory Board Members. | came across this article and
felt the need to point out just how damaging such a ridiculous diatribe is to the profession as a
whole. Despite realising that such extreme, ignorant and frankly childish these views are, | also
realise they are mercifully in the minority.

Can | suggest that organisations such as yours publicly distance yourself from such views.

The lack of basic biological knowledge displayed here reminds me of views held in the
mediaeval eras of the plague in Europe. At least the peddlers of such views then had the excuse
of ACTUAL absence of knowledge. | wonder what Robs excuse is.

Perhaps Rob should take a trip to Liberia and check out his theorem on those individuals heroic
enough to be looking after an Ebola infected patient or relative, providing data (should he
survive) of whether his erstwhile preventative measures have an effect and can | further suggest,
given that Rob clearly has been taking his own advice for many years, that he shun the use of
biologically protective clothing during his interventions.

Please can you do your bit to stop such unmitigated nonsense being associated with the vast
majority of the us that actually value what the delivery of MSK care by a the chiropractic
profession might achieve. l.e., help and support to those patients with MSK problems.

Ps......could you please pass on this message to Rob

Dave Newell BSc MSc PhD FRCC (Hon) FEAC
Reader and Director of Research™
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